Dear Mr. Brennan;

I would like to submit written comments in lieu of public testimony regarding
the CRC project. I am deeply concerned about the rush to develop the CRC I-5
bridge project. Despite all it's fanfare this project is ill-conceived does not pass
the sniff test. What is the rush to ram this through when there are obviously
viable alternatives that should be considered. Specifically, I refer you to this
video:

Columbia River Crossing : Alternatives on Vimeo

I urge the legislators to seriously consider other alternatives to this white
elephant.

Regards,

Curt Sommer
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